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Taco Dinner 
Please join us for an all-inclusive taco dinner 
with dessert on Tuesday, April 9, at 6:00pm.  
Cost:   $7.00 per person – pay at the door.  
Reservations must be made by Friday, April 5, 
so we can purchase the correct amount of food.  
Iced tea, lemonade and decaf coffee will be 
available. There will be a sign-up sheet on the 
bulletin board in the clubhouse or call Glenda.  

NEW: Bunco!   
Ladies, are you interested in playing bunco?  
Please contact Betty Mueller. 

WOV Game Day – 3rd Monday 
GAME DAY is Monday, April 15, at 1:00.  Reserve 
a table for your group’s favorite game or come 
willing to play a new game. We have a variety of 
games, cards, tiles, etc.  

Cardio Exercise / Chair Yoga 
Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays at clubhouse 
9:30 – 10:00am.  We alternate between two 
types of exercise, as noted on the calendar.  
Questions: contact Denise Cross. 

T’ai Chi (Taiji)  
Jim Showalter teaches two T’ai Chi classes at the 
clubhouse:  Sundays at 3:30 and Wednesdays at 
4:30. Everyone is welcome, at any level. 

Painting with Watercolors  
Thursdays, 4pm at the Clubhouse.  Call Gretchen 
for more information. 

Monthly Book Club 
The next meeting will be Wednesday, April 17, 
at 10:30 in the clubhouse.  The book this month 
is The Lonely Bones by Alice Sebold.  All are 
welcome, no reservations needed!   

Village Yard Sale 
We hope to have a date scheduled soon and will 
make an announcement as soon as possible. 

 

Gardening 
Want to plant, or have planted by the 
landscaper, a bush or tree at your own expense, 
now is the time it.  Fill out a Tree and Bush 
Form, which can be found in the clubhouse, and 
give to a Board member so it can be reviewed 
by the Board.  Contact Gretchen with questions. 

Clubhouse 
The clubhouse is a nice venue (with WiFi) for 
family events such as graduation parties and 
other celebrations.  If you would like to check 
availability and reserve the clubhouse for an 
event, contact Glenda.   

HOA Dues Payments - Owners who mail dues 
to Whitaker Bank:  If you mail your dues to 
Whitaker Bank, please begin sending your dues 
to the WOV Post Office Box 2018 instead.  
Whitaker does not include sufficient information 
on the deposit slip—so we often don’t know 
whose account to credit.  
 
White Oak Village Rules & Regulations 
Association inspections have resumed. Review 
the rules and regulations and make sure you’re 
in compliance.  Be aware that DRIVEWAY 
PARKING rules will be enforced.   

Also, if you have gotten a new vehicle or license 
plate number during the past two years, please 
provide updated information to any Board 
member.  Vehicle information forms are 
available in the clubhouse if needed. 

Need to contact a Board member? Use the 
Contact Form on this website 
Bill Cross    
Peggy Bern    
Glenda Mathis    
Dennis McDonald    
Gretchen Soards    
Linda Stone    
Jinny Teague    


